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March 2010 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, March 19, 2010

                   LOCATION:    Newton Engine Co. 4 Quarters 195 Crafts Street 

                                          Newton.
                          TIME:       2000 Hours                 

                  PROGRAM:     An evening of Metro West Firefighting

Program

Our host for the night will be Newton Captain and Box 52 member Mark Roche. Our entertainment will be provided by Fire photographer David Stewart. He will be presenting an evening of fires and other disasters from around the Metro West area.

Directions
The Firehouse is located at the corner of Rt. 16 (Watertown Street) and Crafts Street. Using Exit 17 off Mass Pike, follow Washington Street and make a right onto Crafts Street. Cross Rt. 16 (Watertown Street) and Firehouse is on right side of the street and school parking lot diagonally opposite on the left side. 
Program

Our guest speaker is Mr. David Stewart. Dave has been a lifelong buff growing up on the South Shore. Dave is a Fire Alarm Operator for the Town of Needham and also is an EMT working for Cataldo Ambulance. Dave has taken photographs in Detroit, New York and Metro Jersey area. He was a freelance photographer for Quincy Patriot Ledger and serves as Department photographer for the City of Newton Fire Department.

Meeting Cancellations

As we enter the winter months, the Membership is reminded, that if a meeting is to be cancelled for inclement weather, an announcement will be made of Citywide Radio System. In addition, e-mails will be sent out. 
Volunteers Needed!

To paraphrase President Kennedy: Ask not what Box 52 can do for you, but what can you do for Box 52! President Carrigan is looking for volunteers to serve on the Nominating, Auditing and Collation Committee’s. If you have an interest in serving, please see the President or any member of the Board of Directors.

Membership

The application of Mr. John Rafferty will be voted on at the March meeting. Mr. Rafferty is a Fire Alarm Operator with the City of Nashua, New Hampshire.

Congratulations

Congratulations and good luck to member Ed Morrissey who has been promoted to Deputy Fire Chief with the Cambridge Fire Department. 

                                                             Hartford Bus Trip

On Saturday May 22nd 2010, Box 52’s bus trip will take us to Hartford, CT. Reservations will start to be taken at the MARCH meeting. Cost per person is $ 30.00. Don’t miss out on a seat on this trip! Make your reservations now!
The Line Box

The next issue of the Line Box is included.
Reminders

Meeting Friday March 19th, 2010 at 2000 Hrs.  Reservations for the bus trip to Hartford $ 30.00 per person on Saturday May 22nd.
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